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I object to any work commencing on the proposed Craigieburn west development until AFTER Craigieburn rd
West, Somerton rd, Mickleham rd and Aitken Boulevard have all been duplicated.  Craigieburn and Greenvale
and  surrounds have had enormous increases in traffic on those roads as a result of continuous frenzied
construction of new houses. The roads are absolute choked at peak hours and school pick up hours. It is
extremely frustrating for existing residents and impedes through traffic.
Craigieburn residents have had enough of unbridled new construction without road infrastructure upgrades. No
more until the duplications can ease the pressure. Don’t kid yourself that people are going to walk, cycle and
take buses because that’s not our experience in Craigieburn thus far. EVERYONE still uses cars and most
houses have 2 or more cars. Streets are also too narrow because of cars parked both sides of the road and no
action taken to stop truckers parking their trucks in residential streets.




